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Gulliver: a project of inter-culture 
between festival 
Three festivals of cultural study, Leggendo Metropolitano in Cagliari, Pistoia - Dialoghi sull’uomo 
and Il senso del ridicolo in Livorno, they have structured themselves this year with Gulliver, the 
intercultural exchange project that gives to volunteers the opportunity to travel, know a new city, 
make new friends, gain experience and meet great writers and thinkers, both Italian and 

international. 
The new editions of Leggendo 

Metropolitano (June 2 to 5) and Pistoia 

- Dialoghi sull’uomo (27 to 29 May), just 

about to start, will open this type of 

cultural exchange for the training of 

young people. Among the candidates 

that have arrived for Cagliari three 

university students from Pistoia were 

selected, they will fly to Sardinia to 

work alongside volunteers of Cagliari. 

"The initiative of the exchange of 

volunteers - says the founder and director of the Dialoghi sull’uomo, Giulia Cogoli - certainly 

represents an exciting opportunity confrontation for the youngsters, some kind of inter-culture 

between festivals. In 2017, it will be us to be the hosts of volunteers from Cagliari in Pistoia". "I am 

sure that will be a positive experience, which will set in motion new energy and will open up new 

horizons, and I hope that other festivals will follow our example," says Saverio Gaeta, Director of 

Leggendo Metropolitano. 

In this context it is also started the collaboration with the festival on humor Il senso del ridicolo, 

directed by Stefano Bartezzaghi, scheduled in Livorno from 23rd to 25th of September. 


